
Covid-19 information for Lower Wiggold Cottage & The Cart Shed guests

We are closely following government guidelines and taking extra precautions to ensure the 
safety of our guests and us as owners and cleaners. Although there are some small 
changes inside, the cottages will still be a peaceful haven and the perfect spot to get away 
from the hustle and bustle.

What we are doing 

- Following an even more thorough cleaning routine, taking extra care in all areas 
- Providing extra soap and cleaning products for guests to use throughout their stay 
- Removing ‘non essential’ items such as soft furnishings, books and games….but please 
do bring your own
- Paper welcome pack now digital and sent in advance 

What we ask of our guests

- Please bring ALL of your own bedding (including duvets and pillows) and towels
- Please take extra care when washing kitchen utensils, crockery etc
- Please follow the gov guidelines on hand washing
- Please do NOT visit if you or any of your party feel unwell or have any symptoms of 
Covid 19 in the few days leading up to your visit
- We strongly advise you to take out holiday insurance for in the unfortunate case that you 
have to cancel 


